
 

    
 

Friday 19th October 2018   
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Autumn 1 Week 7                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

A message from the Headteacher 
 

What a super last week we’ve had before the half term break! We have been very busy! 

Firstly, a big thank you to Year 1 for presenting your class assembly in such a mature, sensible and informative manner 

this morning. You certainly have learnt a lot in the first half term of Year 1 and more importantly have been enjoying 
your learning. A fantastic assembly showing all your wonderful work.  

On Tuesday all of the Junior children enjoyed a Road Safety Message presented by MOMO Theatre Company who were 

hilarious! The children really enjoyed their presentation so we will try to get them to come in again.  

All children in both Key Stages enjoyed their Spooky HALLOWEEN DISCOS on Wednesday evening. Thank you to the 

FOSJ again for organising. There were lots of brilliant costumes and some great dancers. 
On Thursday St Joseph’s entered the Leigh Lowton and Golborne schools’ Curling Competition and won! Well done to 

Heidi Danson, Niall McCreesh, Joseph Frawley and Annie Marsh for representing our school so well. 

Finally, congratulations to our school rugby team who won their second match last night at home against Sacred Heart beating 

them 8-2.  Great news. Keep it up. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Thursday 1st November 9.15am – The Feast of All Saints Whole School Mass in Church (All parents/carers invited) 

 Friday 2nd November 9am – Year 2’s Class assembly 

 Wednesday 7th November 3.45pm – 6.30pm – Parents Evening   

 Thursday 8th November 3.45pm – 6.30pm – Parents Evening  

 Friday 9th November 9am – Year 6 Remembrance Assembly in the school hall. 

 Monday 12th November 10am – Remembrance Service at the Cenotaph outside St Joseph’s Church (School Council to attend) 

 Wednesday 14th November  9-11am and 2-5pm – OPEN DAY 
 Thursday 15th November 3.30pm – 3rd Sacramental Programme in Sodality Hall for Year 4 (pupils & parents) Reconciliation 

 Friday 16th November 9am – Year 4’s Come & See Assembly – ‘Called’ 

 Tuesday 27th November 6.30pm – Year 4’s LET’S SING concert in Wigan 

 Sunday 2nd December – The parish of St Edmund Arrowsmith Autumn Fayre – Time to be arranged. 

 Wednesday 5th December 6.30pm - Key Stage 2’s ADVENT SERVICE in Church 

 Wednesday 12th December 6.30pm – Year 4 pupils and parents – Reconciliation in Church 

 Thursday 13th December 6.30pm – Infant Nativity in Church 

 Wednesday 12th – Tuesday 18th December – BOOK FAIR in school 3.30pm – 4.30pm (Come along and buy a new book) 

 Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper day 

 Friday 21st December – Last day of term – Break up for Christmas holidays 

 Tuesday 8th January 2019 - Back in school (Monday 7th is an INSET day for staff) 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Quote of the week                                                                                                     
 A Year 6 pupil said, 

‘I am looking forward to our Autumn hunt this afternoon  

as part of the Seeds and Gardeners work with Reception class.’ 

 

Have a great half term week  

Stay safe. 

 

Miss Daley 

Bonus Ball 
 

Number 56  
 

 

 

 

 

There is no owner so this 
means there will be a roll 
over.  There are still bonus 
ball numbers available £8 
till end of next term. 

 
 

Photographs 
 

Please check your child’s/children’s 
bags as the photographs have been 

sent home tonight. 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children who have earned 

the most team points for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
Reception –    Emmanuel Alex    Year 1 -   Rhys Jackson 
Year 2 –      Joshua Blackburn  Year 3 –  Vinny Bracek                                              
Year 4 –      Noah Hillidge      Year 5 –  Sammy Smith                                             
Year 6 –      Harry Govin 

 
 

 

 


